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General Comment 

My main concern is the turmoil now at the plant over what Talen is going to do with the employees benefits. I 
am retired and no longer at the plant, but I have contacts that still are there since I have been gone a short time. 
Attitudes are poor. PPL is stating that Talen will only promise to continue the present employee benefits for two 
years after the take over. They will evaluate the benefits they give after that. The biggest concern I have heard is 
for pensions and medical insurance. That is really the right of any company but there is a lack of trust present 
due to poor communications on this merger. I worked for Susquehanna for over 30 years and have never heard 
this much discourse. I think more communication about what Talen plans to do may help the situation. Even if 
bad news, it is better to get it out in the open. It's the lack of communication that is hurting the working climate. 
I also think the NRC should measure the SCWE presently at Susquehanna for itself and not just go on what I am 
stating. Thanks 


